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Fall 2017 
 
Dear Parents of 4th and 5th grade AIG students, 
 
You are invited to attend an informational session about the AIG program. We will 
discuss the AIG program in Wake County, specifics about what we do here at Willow 
Springs, and allow time for any questions you may have. Students and their siblings 
are welcome to come along with you. I will have a space where they can read, color, 
work, or sit quietly. I look forward to meeting you! 
 
 
WHO:   Parents of AIG students 
 
WHAT:  Informational session about the AIG Program at WSES 
 
WHERE:  Room 518 (beside the computer lab) 
 
WHEN:  September 28th OR  October 5th 
   *the same information will be presented on both dates 
 
TIME:  8:15 AM 
 
 
If you are unable to attend, the information will also be available on my website, 

aiginfo.weebly.com. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sharon S. Johnson 
sjohnson2@wcpss.net  
 

 


